

The CHAPTER 221 FLYER

Proudly Serving the Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 221 in Kalamazoo, Michigan www.EAA221.org

July 2014

President's Message



Our June meeting was held at Andy Cotyk's aircraft restoration shop with a good "crowd" in attendance. Andy hosted our meeting last year to show off his recently

purchased 1946 Cessna 120. It was great to see how much progress he's made in the past 12 months and the airplane is looking great. A special thanks to Andy and his wife for hosting our meeting a showing us his project.

The July meeting will be a fly-in / drive-in at Plainwell Airport. Wednesday, July 9, 6:00 PM, we will meet at the Plainwell Airport (61D, rwys 09/27 2650' asph, rwys 01/19 2550' turf) for a potluck. This will be a joint Plainwell Pilots Association / Chapter 221 / Kalamazoo Area Aviatrix meeting. (Note: many of the PPA and Aviatrix members are also Chapter 221 members) Andy Millin volunteered to barbecue brats and Tim Popp is preparing sweet corn. We will supply paper plates, napkins and plastic eating tools (plastic silverware just didn't sound right) Bring your favorite compliment to this basic menu and we will spend the evening talking about aviation. We'll plan to eat at pretty close to 6:00 so come a little early and you might want to pack a chair so you can sit outside and critique landings.

Fly Safe,

Dave Hull

President, EAA Chapter 221 davhull@sbcglobal.net

Next Meeting

Wednesday, July 9th, 2013

6:00 PM

Plainwell Airport -- 61D

Cookout/Potluck



Tim and Andy will be grilling once again.

The Chapter will provide:

Brats and Hot Dogs Sweet Corn (if available)

Potluck! Please bring a dish to share.

Map at www.EAA221.org

Andy Millin

EAA 221 Newsletter Editor & Webmaster amillin@sbcglobal.net

Unless otherwise specified, our chapter meetings are the first Wednesday of the month at 7:00 p.m. at the Airzoo Flight Center Classroom on the west side of the Kalamazoo-Battle Creek International Airport.

EAA 221 Visits Andy Cotyk's Project







Photos Courtesy of Chapter 221 Photographer Daniel Flanagan dan.i.flanagan@gmail.com

P	Page 2

Chapter 221 www.eaa221.org

Supporting the recreational builder/flyer with technical, social, and political news to promote flying safety and enjoyment:

President Vice President Treasurer Secretary Newsletter Editor	Dave Hull Bill Shearer Bob Aardema Conrad Kraft Andy Millin Jim Butcher	323-2669 649-4957 372-1965 345-1926 685-1643 375-5923	davhull@sbcglobal.net FirstImageBill@Chartermi.net robert.aardema@wmich.edu mo75fa@yahoo.com amillin@sbcglobal.net butcher43@att.net
TECHNICAL	Bob Aardema	372-1965	robert.aardema@wmich.edu



Terry Brokaw terrybrokaw@gmail.com 279-7197



John Amundson 731-5135 jamund1009@aol.com

VOLUNTEER SAFETY PILOTS:

Terry Brokaw	(h) 279-7197		<u>terrybrokaw@gmail.com</u>
Brian Eckstein	(h) 624-6719		eckstein@net-link.net
Carlos Fernandez	(h) 353-5911		carlosf71@hotmail.com
Barb Goodwin	(h) 375-9399		b19977@chartermi.net
	(Available for V	Wings hours, BFRs and	d Flight Instruction)
Charles Martell	(h) 343-6972		cmartell@net-link.net
Andy Millin	(h) 685-1643	(w) 345-2564	amillin@sbcglobal.net
Eric Schlanser	(h) 637-3949		eschlanzer@yahoo.com

Articles are solicited from all members. Please contact Andy Millin at 345-2564 x201, or mail articles or news to amillin@sbcglobal.net



5585 Collingwood Ave. Kalamazoo, MI 49004

«First_Name» «Last_Name»
«Address»
«City» «State» «Zip»

Paid Thru: «Paid_Thru»